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Human Health Foundation Onlus  -  Fondazione per la Salute

Rome, May 5, 2010

Teatro Romano, Monday, June 28, 2010.  Il Festival dei Due Mondi gives a date to Human Health Foundation NPO scientific research.

This year for the first time was established a great ethical collaboration between the Human Health Foundation NPO (HHF NPO) and the Festival dei Due Mondi.

First of all, both foundations share common roots in the city of Spoleto.

On one hand, there is the great artistic tradition of the Festival, on the other one, there is the story to be written by HHF NPO which promotes a scientific research program on diseases with high social diffusion such as cancer and obesity.

This collaboration promises to become intense. Therefore, the Festival dei Due Mondi desidered to celebrate it by giving to the HHF NPO, from its official schedule, the day of Monday, 28 June at Teatro Romano.

HHF NPO will make good use of this gift by offering a great event of art, entertainment and, above all, of charity. The incomings got from the entrance tickets will be donated to the Foundation's research program directed by Professor Antonio Giordano.

In particular, the incomings will be used   to encourage and to support the HHF’s Research Laboratory of Terni   whose purpose is to become a highly qualified science researcher center for the South and Centre of Italy and of course a home for Italian talents, thanks to the involvement of Professor Antonio Giordano and to the enlightened entrepreneur Giovannino Antonini, Chairman of Banca Popolare di Spoleto.
In the HHF’s Laboratory of Terni work young clinical, molecular biologists, geneticists, physicists, chemists and biomathematics with the best technologies. Thanks to the partnership with the Sbarro Health Research Organization of Philadelphia, the Foundation also benefits of the American expertise in organization. For that the HHF’s scientifical research is highly competitive.

This collaboration makes the Foundation even more proud because it is deeply ethical in its essence: the interest and the care for the wellness of the People and the struggle against the cost-cutting  to the culture and to the scientific research. The Festival is devoted to protect the artistic and creative energies of People. The research of HHF NPO  aims to give back  potential to those lives that today seems to be destined to be broken by the disease of the century.

The details of the event will be announced by HHF NPO in the next few weeks.
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